Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal **Steve Maloney** Assistant Principal

September 9, 2025

Dear Volz Preschool Families,

With the school year in full swing, we wanted to share a few important reminders to help our daily routines run as smoothly as possible. Please take a moment to review these points.

Parking & Drop-Off

If you choose to park and walk your child to the door, please avoid parking along the **yellow curbs**. Parking in this area disrupts the flow of the drop-off line and can cause delays for other families.

Daily Items

- **Food:** Please make sure your child does not carry food items in their hands when entering school. All snacks and meals should be kept in their book bag or lunchbox until they are in the classroom.
- **Comfort Items:** If your child brings a small comfort item for nap time, it must be small enough to be stored in their backpack when not in use. Children should not carry these items during arrival or dismissal.

Nap Essentials

- Nap items should be brought to school on the first day of each school week and will be sent home on the last day of that week.
- All items must fit completely inside the blue Runnemede Schools tote bag. Please do not send any items that are too large to fit inside the bag.

Thank you for your help in keeping our program efficient and safe for all of our students! If you have any questions, please reach out to your child's teacher.

Steve Pili Principal